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Subject: public comment 
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2010 10:52:38 PM 

IPR's that 'patent' biological life or any component of life, should 
be BANNED!!!! 

Ripping off God's creations for corporate profits is stupid, 
unconscionable, and puts us all at risk for 'unintended 
consequences' that even these 'master manipulators' are too 
damned pathetically human to contemplate. 

Not that this is going to make a difference, nor that ANY 
commentary is going to make a difference since the pay-off is 
obviously a fait-accompli. 

Sincerely, 

Dorothy Arvizu 
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